Marshall Pam

From: Delong Annola

Sent: Monday, May 13, 2013 9:22 AM

To: Marshall Pam

Subject: FW: Horse Tripping 54 fjf

From: Elaine Patton [mailto:claremontpark@nb.sympatico.ca]
Sent: Saturday, May 11, 2013 4:30 PM

To: Delong Annola

Subject: Horse Tripping

Why, oh why is this barbaric practice being allowed in the State of Oregon? As a previous resident of British Columbia,
Canada, | believed that Oregon was one of the most civilised states in the US. I'm disappointed in you.

Canadians are finally becoming aware of the abusive nature of some of the events in the Calgary Stampede and the
public is speaking about against this. It is to be hoped that the same thing will happen in Oregon. It seems strange that the
US government has ended the slaughter of horses, yet nothing is being done in your state to prohibit horse tripping.

5o called "entertainment” involving the abuse of animals does no credit to any intelligent and compassionate society.
Please, help stop this sick practice......Elaine Patton



